
Monterey Township Board Meeting 

October 1, 2012 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  
Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Lois Commons, Merle Coffey and Earl 
Collier.  
 
There were thirteen township residents and Bob Karlie from the Road Commission present. 
 
Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve the minutes. Motion carried. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Commons to approve the financial statement with a balance of 
$132,506.11. Motion carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to approve PA 116 for Merle Coffey, Section 19. 
Motion carried.  
 
Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to approve PA 116 for Don Cook, Section 36.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Coffey moved supported by Lodenstein to send a Thank you note to the Hopkins FFA for the 
community work they done at Poplar Hill Cemetery.  Motion carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to approve purchasing a computer for the new clerk.  
Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Commons to appoint the following for Election Inspectors for the 
November 6, 2012 Election: 
Mary Arndt, Chris Navis, Kate Johnson Evie Green, Cindy Krumm, Angie Commons, Jo Ann 
Pace, Jo Ann Smith and Amy Aernouts.  Motion Carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to pay bills. Motion carried. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to adjourn.  Motion carried. 
           
 

Jan Lodenstein 
                                                                                                                                Township Clerk 

 
                                                          
 

*Commons moved supported by Lodenstein to approve Site plan for Sherman Moored, Section         
36. Motion carried. 

 
 



 
  

 
 
 
 

       
 
 
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


